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End Users and employees are currently experiencing intermittent connection errors when attempting 
to submit Time Off Request in eSTAR. PHRST is working with the vendor to resolve. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the PHRST Help Desk at 739-8066, Option #1 or 
PHRST_Helpdesk_Request@delaware.gov.  
 
Do not respond or submit questions to the PHRST_Communications email address. 
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